
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: sean@bennettscsenate.com <sean@bennettscsenate.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/17/2013 9:41:17 AM
Subject: Governor Haley

Dear Senator Bennett,

Thank you for following-up on the kind invitation for Governor Haley to participate in the kick off for the tourism
campaign for the "Sweet Tea Trail" on October 8, 2013. The Governor appreciates your consideration and I apologize 
for the delay as we've worked on her schedule for that day. The Governor has asked Duane Parrish, her Director of 
Parks, Recreation and Tourism to attend the event on her behalf. Duane is excited to join you all in Summerville that 
day, and I know the Governor looks forward to recognizing it as well when she's next in the Summerville area. I will 
communicate this to the Chamber of Commerce, but I wanted to make you aware as well. Please let me know if you 
should have any questions or if I may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151
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